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27 Lumsdaine Street, Picton NSW 2571 - Phone (02) 4677 1497 - Fax (02) 4677 2103

P&C UPDATE TERM 3 WEEK

This week in our newsletter, we will be including one of our first ‘Business Profiles’ for one of the businesses
who have generously sponsored our Plant Sale Fun Day. As you know, this fundraiser would not be possible
without the support of our school community and our local community.

With only 7 weeks to go, we are excitedly planning and finalising items ready for the day! You will find in the
newsletter items that we’re still in need of. We appreciate any and all help offered!

We’re happy to include a couple of new sponsors this week, please find the list of sponsors below.
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CONTACTS
PLANTS, SUCCULENT CUTTINGS, GARDEN BRENDA — 0431 459 756
ITEMS KATHERINE — 0408 051 340
SPONSORSHIP, ATTRACTIONS, LIVE MUSIC, LAUREN —-0410 618 705
OTHER ACTIVITIES BELINDA — 0409 054 100
VOLUNTEERS, MARKETING, FLYERS KERSTI—0430 246 940

IF YOU ARE ABLE TO VOLUNTEER ON THE DAY, PLEASE CONTACT KERSTI ON 0430 246 940.
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We are very excited to introduce you to one of our generous sponsors for our Plant Sale Fun
Day! This is the first of many of our Business Profiles that will help our school community get
to know the businesses on a personal level.

Revolution Tennis have been based in Picton for 12 months. They offer tennis coaching
services for juniors and adults including group and private lessons and school holiday tennis
camps for juniors. They also run adult and junior competitions, family events and
tournaments. Some other services that Revolution Tennis provide are racquet restringing as
well as a shop where they stock tennis clothing and shoes, racquets and other merchandise
for the public.

As a business, they pride themselves on the quality of their programs and services that are
available. They pride themselves on creating a culture where people and families of the local
community and other communities, can come together and feel like they’re a part of
something, to fit in, enjoy the social interaction, learn new skills and get expert advice in
tennis equipment.

A fun fact about Revolution Tennis that you may not know is that along with the Picton Tennis
Club each year, they select 8 juniors to receive the Picton Tennis Scholarship Awards. This
includes funding for their training and using the - o

court facilities. These are awarded to players to (> TENNIS

recognise their achievements and love of the
game throughout the year. These funds also help
fund the players training as their main goal is to
help families out!

Picton Tennis Club: Downing St. Picton
HOLIDAY TENNIS CAMPS

CAMP 1: Tues 26™, Wed 27", Thurs 28" Sept
CAMP 2: Tues 3, Wed 4™, Thurs 5" Oct

If you’d like to contact this fantastic group, their TIME: % DAY — 9am-12noon; FULL DAY Sam-3pm
details are: Facebook — Revolution Tennis Supervision from 830am to 330pm.

Picton

Website — www.revolutiontennis.com.au OR
WWW.pictontennis.com.au

Email — pictonta@gmail.com OR Program: Stroke/Rally Development, Multi-Sport Activities &

admin@pictontennis.com.au Singles/Doubles Match Play
For Bookings: Ph: 0432 700 178; E: pictonta@gmail.com

Optional Long Day Supervision (7am to 6pm) $20 per day

Ages: 5 to 14 yrs

FEES: % Day $30; Full Day $35. Full week full days: $100

EARLY BIRD SPECIAL: $25 per day

4 Half day (9 - 12 noon) = $30
(\’ TENNIS Full day (9 - 3pm) = $35

ﬁLD : y /-A k Full Week = $100
L ' B \ \—\. — | EARLY BIRD SPECIAL - $25 Full day

Venue - Picton Tennis Club (booked & paid for by 16th Sept)
Downing St. Picton

Camp 1 - Tues 26th’ Wed 27th’ Thur 28th Sept For Bookings & more info call 0432 700 178
Camp 2 - Tues 3rd, Wed 4th, Thur 5th Oct or Email info@revolutiontennis.com.au

Supervision 8.30am - 3.30pm - Included
Long Day supervision 7am - 6pm = $20




Plant Sale Fun Day — items needed for Activities

O
)‘mn / Thank you so much to those who have donated books for our book stall
QJOH on the day. We have received a lot of great titles and authors!
/ BOOKS \ GARDEN & CHRISTMAS RAFFLE ITEMS / CAKE STALL \
We are still happily taking We will be having our Mega Christmas Raffle COORDINATOR
donations of used books on sale on the day (just like last year). If you If you are interested in
(in good condition). If you know of a business who may be interested in coordinating the cake stall,
would like to donate, donating to our Christmas raffle or Garden please contact Belinda or
please drop books at the raffle, please contact Belinda or Lauren on Lauren.
& office. 4 phone numbers listed on page 1. & 4

Spring Plant Sale Fun Day- Needed for Plant Items

Thank you to all of the wonderful families who have contacted Katherine and Brenda letting
them know that you are busy at home potting up plants for the Spring Plant Sale Fun Day. We
have also had some genorous families who have donated cuttings earlier on in the year for us to
propagate. If you are able to help with requested donations listed below, please contact
Katherine on 0408 051 340 or Brenda on 0431 459 756.
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Seeking donations of plants and other garden items

Can you help?

Succulent cuttings

Clumping perrrenials; bromeliads sedums, irises, cannas, hosta, ferns, bulbs, yarrow..etc

Herbs; rosemary,thyme,marjarom,parsley,coriander..etc
Potted colour
Garden items: pots, ornaments,wind chimes,hanging baskets. .etc

Any other plants that you no longer want in your garden

Can you grow some vegetable seeds at home?



Garden Club

As you are aware, our school is entering the Wollondilly
GARDEN " n thi
O MPETITI ON Garden Competition once again this year. The garden

club is having 2 working bees next week on Monday the
11" of September and Tuesday the 12™ of September at
9.30 am-11.30 am to help get the school gardens ready
for judging. If you can help, please contact Brenda on
0431 459 756. Many thanks in advance.

I Thank you to everyone for supporting the Earn and Learn

program! A big thank you to Kristy Smith who has coordinated the
ML . program this year. With over 10,000 stickers collected so far, we
appreciate your organization and effort Kristy!
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Woolworths Earn & Learn
Points (stickers) collected so far = 10,158

Thank you for the huge amount of sticker sheets that have been placed in our school’s
collection box over the past fortnight. Please keep shopping, collecting and sticking until the
last week of term. My final collection will be on the second last day of this term (Thursday
21°"). ALL STICKER SHEETS NEED TO BE RETURNED BY THIS DAY EVEN IF THEY ARE NOT FULL.
There are some spare sticker sheets on the small table inside the office or at Tahmoor
Woolworths, if you have collected another 60 stickers to complete a sheet. Remember that
strips of stickers can be placed inside our schools collection box or at Tahmoor Woolworths, as
these will help to fill other student’s sticker sheets that may need a few more stickers.

The more we collect, the more we can redeem!

Happy collecting!
Kristy Smith
Earn & Learn Coordinator
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7 Thank you to our school community for your support for our Father’s Day Stall
and Raffle. A big thank you to Belinda Maitz for coordinating our stall this year and thank you
to our helpers on the day, Katherine Whittaker, Brenda Mahon, Leah Agius and Kylie Hood.

WE
RAISED

SCHOOL DISCO

Our school disco is to be held on Friday 15" September. If you are able to
assist on the day, please contact Lauren on 0410 618 705. We are also looking for volunteers
to assist with cutting fruit the night before for our fruit kebabs. We appreciate any help you
can give!

It really is such a fun day for the students, teachers and parents too!

Mega Christmas Raffle

Yes, it is almost that time of year yet again!!

We have already started collecting some exciting prizes for our Mega Christmas Raffle! Some
of our prizes include kayaks, a television and a West Tigers signed jersey!! There are many
more prizes to come!

Last year we sold tickets outside the front of Coles and IGA, it was so popular with our local
community that the P&C will be doing it again this year! If you’re interested in helping sell
these tickets on a weekend, please contact Fiona on 0407 250 531 or Lauren on 0410
618 705.

Thank you to Scott Lawson for his generous donation of the West Tigers signed jersey, we
really appreciate it!



P&C MEETING

Last week we held our last P&C meeting for Term 3. There were a lot of items on our agenda
that we discussed such as NAPLAN, Uniform Shop, Disco, Plant Sale Fun Day, Garden Club,
School Seating and Calendars — Art Auction just to name a few.

If you are interested in joining the P&C, we would love for you to join the team! Membership
forms are available in the office. There are no requirements and no pressure if you are unable
to attend meetings or events, we understand how time poor everyone is these days. However,
it is a great way to stay informed on P&C information and events.



